
 Adult Education Council Meeting 
  
 
 
The third ACSA State Adult Education Council was held on Wednesday, January 12, 
2022. The meeting was initially scheduled to take place in-person in Sacramento, but 
COVID restrictions led to meeting be held via Zoom. The meeting included each region 
sharing positives and challenges that they are experiencing. There was a common 
theme with struggles due to COVID including enrollment, attendance, and staffing. Also 
included: 

• Governor’s budget generally mentioned adult education. More details will 
come in February with trailer bills. 

• Adjustments to Continuous Improvement process and upcoming 
application for 2023-2027 funding. 

• Adult education needs to show collaboration with Local Workforce 
Development. 

• AB1232- waiver of tuition for EL classes at junior college. Question arose 
on how this would affect Adult Ed funds and enrollment. 

• Funding requirements will be adjusted for site allowances due to 
consistent low enrollment. 

• OTAN resources 
(https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cWGy7P0uf3WWzFeX2ShvLu_1h8j-
SCJJ/view?usp=sharing) 
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